
RESOLUTION R-99 - 
WHEREAS, on January 28th, 1999 the City of Conway received several 

letters of interest to a Notice to Consultants for the Conway Western Loop 
Project; and 

WHEREAS, after review of letters by a selection committee three detailed 
proposals were requested and received from Carter & Burgess, inc., Garver 
Engineers, Inc., and The Mehlburger Firm, Inc.; and 

WHEREAS, after further review of detailed proposals it is the 
recommendation of the mayor and selection committee that the Conway Western 
Loop Project engineering I environmental study be awarded to Garver Engineers, 
Inc. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF CONWAY, ARKANSAS, THAT: 

The Conway City Council authorizes the mayor to enter into a contract on 
behalf of the City of Conway and the Conway City Council with Garver 
Engineers, Inc. for the engineering / environmental study for the Conway 
Western Loop Project for an amount not to exceed $625,000.00. 

Passed this 14th day of September 1999. 

APPROVED: 

Mayor Tab Townsell 

ATTEST: 


